2017 October 9th

Announcement regarding the updating of Public Safety App and Intelligence
Reporting System accounts

[announcement number redacted]

Fellow Work Units of the Bureau:

In order to implement the policy of using mobile police work terminals [smartphones] by
the City Bureau, and to ensure the police work terminals are used effectively in daily work,
and at the same time further regulate terminal intelligence gathering work and accurately
represent the work of each work unit, the Integrated Joint Operations Center has decided
to update accounts on the "Public Safety App" and "Intelligence Reporting System"
starting at midnight on December 1st, 2017. The estimated updating time is 3 hours and
the system will be suspended during that period. The details are as follows:

(One) The range of accounts to be updated

All police officers and auxiliaries who have received Jingwu Tong [the smartphone]
throughout the bureau. Should you find that the cellphone number on the list does not
match your personal information, please contact technical support department in a timely
manner.

(Two) System account update

1. Intelligence Reporting System Account. police officers will have as usernames
their badge numbers, and their initial password is [redacted]. Auxiliary officers will use the
last six digits of their national ID as their username and [redacted] as their initial password.

2. Public Safety App Account. Both police officers and auxiliary officers will have
their cellphone number as their username, the password is the original password of the
cellphone number or [redacted].

3, When auxiliary officers log into the Intelligence Reporting System, and find the
account information differs from their personal information, please contact the technical
support department in a timely manner.

(Three) Confirmation of work effectiveness

1. Starting from December 1st, 2017, for those police and auxiliary officers who have
received mobile police work terminals please make sure to use Jingwu Tong [the
terminals] to report intelligence. We will stop using the cellphone account registered
previously. The intelligence reported by the original cellphone account and their score will
not change.

2. For those police and auxiliary officers who have not received mobile police work
terminal, please use the original account to report intelligence.

(Four) System binding work

"Public Safety App" and "Intelligence Reporting System" account binding will be the
responsibility of the Integrated Joint Operation Center. Police and auxiliary Officers need
not worry about doing it on their own.

(Five) Cash reward method



This account update does not affect cash rewards you will receive. Cash rewards
will still be sent to the original personal wechat account.

(Six) Please update the "Public Safety App" to the latest version in the Jingwu
Tong to prevent it from being affected.

Please inform every police and auxiliary officer quickly once the work unit has received this
announcement in order to do terminal intelligence reporting and collection work on time.

Contact Person:

Technical Support
Phone number: [redacted]



